
 

Wednesday 5th December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Election of Parent Governors December 2018 

 

Following the decision taken by governors, from 1st January 2019 we are establishing a new federation which will 

include Romans Field, Bradwell Village and Priory Common schools. This will mean that we have to have a new 

Governing Board with representation from all schools. The constitution of the Board allows for 3 elected parent 

governors. Below is information about the 4 people standing for the parent governor positions. It is anticipated 

that the parent who isn’t elected will have an associate position on the Board to ensure all schools are 

represented. 

 

Please complete the election slip by putting a cross against the names of the 3 parents you wish to elect as 

parent governor and return your slip to the school office by the end of the day on Thursday 13th December 2018. 

Slips can also be returned electronically to one of the school offices – info@romansfieldschool.org.uk; 

admin@bradwellvillageschool.org.uk; office@priory-common.milton-keynes.sch.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Diane Elleman 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Candidates 

Nicola Burr 

I am a highly motivated individual with excellent communication, negotiation and management skills, I have over 

22 Years’ experience in Client Management, Business Development and Project Management within the IT and 

Services industry. I have managed large scale projects and large teams to the successful delivery of various 

internal and external projects.  

 

I believe I have the broad base of skills the schools require to drive internal projects and strive to achieve 

excellence. I have achieved ISO quality standards in audits and could support this quality standard across all 

school activities.  

 

I currently act as the Chair of our local Pre-school so currently hold a valid DBS, in addition I support the London 

and South Haemophilia group as an active committee member and we organise various events throughout the 

year supporting families affected by this condition, in addition to fund raising events to support the finances of 

the group.  

 

I have been involved in all aspects of Office Management, Health and Safety and Financial planning and control.  

 

I am passionate about supporting my 2 young children's education, and feel my experience and passion could 

support the schools moving forward. 
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Claire Hickman 

I believe a parent’s point of view is crucial in making decisions on education. I hope to help to develop better 

relations between school and home so that there is a solid foundation to build up from. I believe my input will 

help to apply new ideas in school and give myself a chance to see first-hand how a parent can help achieve 

targets. As my child has special needs, I also understand the frustrations from my child’s point of view, as well as 

an adults. In time I hope to bring ideas and hear suggestions to make lessons even more enjoyable! Education is 

so important and I know the teachers and schools are under a lot of pressure. I would do my utmost to work at 

keeping standards high but fair. I am very artistic, which I am hoping will be a useable asset, if not at least show I 

am hands on and that I like to complete what I have started. 

 

Pramod Mooneeramsing 

I am an enthusiastic and self-driven individual who doesn’t shy away from taking major responsibilities and 

making executive decision for the betterment of the school. I fully understand that if the foundation of the school 

is run well then only the staff can provide a high standard of education to the children. My daughter is currently 

in robins and has developed a lot since her time at Prior Common School. I have seen the passion the staff have 

for the jobs and I share the same ethos in my daily life. I would love be part of a team who is thinking not only for 

the future of the school and staff but to also be part of the brighter future of the children as they grow 

 

Anthony Smith 

I have taught in MK secondary schools since 2004 and feel I have a very good understanding of how a school 

should function and the challenges faced by schools today in providing the education we want for our children. I 

understand the governing board’s role in offering challenge and support to those that provide leadership within a 

school, and have contributed to governing board meetings in my role as a teacher. I am conscious that as a 

governor I must represent all parental views, and not just take an interest in those that directly affect my own 

children. 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Election of Parent Governor December 2018 

 

Place a cross in the box next to the 3 parents you wish to elect as Parent Governor. 

Nicola Burr    □ 

Claire Hickman   □ 

Pramod Mooneeramsing  □ 

Andrew Smith   □ 
 

Please return your voting slip to the school office by Thursday 13th December 2018. 

 


